
Meeting of the Deputy Prime Minister
for Reintegration with the head of the
delegation of the International
Committee of the Red Cross in the
Republic of Moldova

On Monday, March 25, 2024, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian
had a meeting with the head of the Delegation of the International Committee of the
Red Cross (ICRC) in the Republic of Moldova, Mrs. Doris El Doueihy. During the
meeting, assistance projects implemented by the ICRC throughout the Republic of
Moldova were discussed.

With regard to the activities, visits and projects related with the Transnistrian region,
the necessity to coordinate them with the Bureau of Reintegration Policies in
accordance with the commitments of the Delegation in the Republic of Moldova was
again emphasized.

  


